## To whom it may concern LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR THE LOAD ZX MUSEUM

March 24th 2025

On behalf of my extended family, I would like to express my heartfelt support for the LOAD ZX Museum and its invaluable work in preserving and celebrating the legacy of my father's work.

Clive was a pioneer whose innovations I think changed the landscape of computing and technology for generations. The Sinclair brand became synonymous with ingenuity, accessibility, and the democratisation of technology, shaping the way people engaged with personal computing. His creations, from pocket calculators to home computers and electric vehicles, I hope left an indelible mark on the world, inspiring engineers, entrepreneurs, and enthusiasts alike.

During our recent visit to the LOAD ZX Spectrum Museum, our family had the rare opportunity to reconnect with my father's work in a way that would not have been possible elsewhere. It was a moving experience, allowing us to revisit treasured memories while also sharing them with our children who were seeing these historical objects for the first time. The extent and depth of the collection is unparalleled, making it the most comprehensive exhibition of Clive's life and work that we have seen.

I think that the importance of the museum extends far beyond nostalgia. It serves as a crucial institution for education, research, and inspiration, ensuring that future generations can appreciate the impact of perhaps one of Britain's greatest inventors. The level of detail and care with which the museum curates and presents this history is remarkable, making it an essential resource for preserving the legacy of innovation that defined my father's career.

We firmly believe that the continued success and growth of the LOAD ZX Museum is in the best interest of both the Sinclair family and all those who value the pioneering spirit of British technology. The museum's mission resonates with our own appreciation of Clive's legacy, ensuring that his contributions are remembered and celebrated. For these reasons, we wholeheartedly extend our full support to the museum and hope to inspire others to do the same.

With our best wishes.

Crispin Sinclair, on behalf of the Sinclair family